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Dear parents and carers 

Thank you to everyone who registered their interest in their young person attending the trip to 
Bude in Cornwall next May. 
 
If you have been successful in obtaining a place on this trip, you will have already received an 
email from me titled ‘You've Been Allocated a Place on the Bude Trip 2023’ explaining the next 
steps that you need to take in order to secure this place. (Please do check your junk mail as well 
as your main inbox.) 

We were delighted at the large number of requests that were received last Friday, however this 
has meant that not everyone will have been offered a place at this stage, and we recognise that 
this will be disappointing. 
 
The remaining forms have been placed onto a Waiting List in time-and-date order and if places 
become available, we will be in touch to let you know. 
 
We have also enquired with the venue if there is capacity to increase our numbers and we will 
let you know if this is possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Williams 
Head of Year 7 

 


